
 
 
From: shakeel Ahmed [mailto:shakeel.baloch687@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 8, 2020 7:46 PM 

To: iskhan@who.int 

Cc: atiqia@who.int; shaikhw@who.int; soomrom@who.int; Imran Ali 
Subject: Resignation letter 

 

   Respected concerns     

 

      It is submited with great concern that i came to know through different personal emails and 

phone calls that   autorities have not approved my application  regarding my emergency 

departure for attending funeral ceremany of my   beloved  peternal Aunt.  

 It is pertient to mention that i am  tribal noteable  of my area and attending death ceremany of 

close relatives is part of our culture as well as tradition.we give prime importance to such 

ocassions in our culture. I did not violat any rules and regulations of the organization i only 

followed the norms while i was told by my seniors not to attend the funeral and dont attend the 

condolence immediately rather go for condolence after a week which was impossible for me 

.Moreover, i have been performing my duties honestly and dedicately  since 2014 during this 

period i have successfully and smoothly completed my all assigned tasks in post and pre-

campaign and also during that time i found my all seniors very supportive and helpful due to 

thier support and team work all hard targets have been achived. I will never forget their 

unconditional and nontiring support during different campaigns  regarding performance i have 

never shown any weakness i always followed and acted on the directions of my seniors for best 

interest of public as well as organiztion. 

       Furthermore,keeping in view the harsh  attitude of higher authorties and incharge concerned 

regarding disapproval of emergency leave it will be not convinient for me to keep working and 

performing my duties amicably for the betterment of organization in future therefore, I 

hereby  resign from my position today dated 8/12/2020.  

Thanks 

 

Regards  

Shakeel Ahmed UCPO 

UC 5 songal zone H.  

 


